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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
 
TO:   ALL BIDDERS OF RECORD 
 
PROJECT:  Bannack State Park Visitor’s Center Septic System Replacement 
 
FWP PROJECT #:  7196148 
DATE:  March 14, 2023  
 
FROM: Randi Rognlie, Project Manager  
 
Acknowledge receipt of this addendum by inserting its number and date in the 
Proposal Form and on the Bid Envelope.  Failure to do so may subject bidder to 
disqualification.   
 
This Addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents.  Clarification and/or 
modifications area as follows:  
 

 

 

 

THE BID OPENING FOR THIS PROJECT IS HEREBY POSTPONED UNTIL MARCH 

30, 2023.   

 

If you mailed in a bid for the original bid date of March 16, it will be returned unopened.  

 

 

A SECOND ADDENUM WILL BE ISSUED IN THE NEXT WEEK, CLARIFYING 

RECENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS AND WILL BE POSTED ON THE WEBSITE.  
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END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


